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Arizona Reservation Mivistries

November 2024

Friends and Supporters of
Arizona Reservation Ministries

Greetings from Arizonal

Another amazing year is coming to a close. We have had one of the best years ever. God is good! Thank you all for
your prayers and support! We are now working on completing the safe house located on the Reservation. This two
story house will expand the Carlyle family’s home so that they can take in kids dealing with dangerous situations.
Most of this will be on a short term basis. Longer term stays will be handled on a case by case basis. Please continue
to keep this ministry in your prayers...for the resources needed to sustain this ministry for years to come, and for us
to be able to complete it soon.

Critical Care items continue to be a tremendous on-going need. We are hoping to get more churches to adopt a
month and collect these items so that we can have a more consistent supply for those in need. We now have a
sample list available through Amazon.

So far the sites, where the homes were burned this past July, have not been released to us for building. We hope to
get the replacement homes going soon. Please keep all of that in your prayers. Some of these lots are in the flood
plain. Those who lost homes there, may not be allowed to rebuild. Especially pray for these families. Not being able
to move back to their home sites will be hard on them.

We are partnering with a church in Mesa to build a hew parsonage for an Apache pastor and his family. The Morgan
family’s home is a very old building that is literally falling apart. This home has needed replacing for many years. A
plan has been selected and we hope to get the foundation going very soan. Keep the Margan family in your prayers.
This is what ARM was started for; coming alongside Apache Christians and assisting them in ministry as God leads.

As we come to the close of another year, we have, by the grace of God, been able to weather the impact of the
current inflation on our finances. We should end the year with all bills paid. BUT, we have two huge commitments
that will require a substantial amount of funding and work teams in the coming year; the two replacement homes we
will be building after this summer’s devastating wild fires, and the Morgan family’s home. We will need funds, (We
have about half of what we need on hand now for both projects). We will also need lots of visiting Short-Term
Ministry Teams in 2025. Please pray for God to continue to provide.

It has been amazing to see our Native Staff continue to step up and do ministry. Each one serves in many ways. We
continue to thank God for them! Your prayers and support for each of us help more than you will ever know.
Specifically, will you add this concern to your prayer list? Please pray for the health and well-being of our team, and
for the funding to provide for their needs in 2025. Thank you for praying and for doing what God speaks to your
heart to do; whatever that may be. We know that without you, none of what we get to do here for the Kingdom
would be possible. We are indeed thankful for your prayers and support. When you are making your year- end
charitable gifts this year, please consider these needs. ARM is a 501-c-3 nonprofit corporation. Your donations to us
are tax-deductable. Thank you and May God bless you with a very Merry Christmas and a happy and prosperous
New Year,.
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